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HAZELWOOD

CARE HOME

Welcome to our latest newsletter for October 2023. As the weather starts to cool
down and the leaves on the trees are turning into beautiful shades of red, orange
and yellow, it's clear that autumn is here and we're excited to bring you all the
latest news and updates from our home.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email
newsletters/updates just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link
below:

Newsletter Sign-Up
Best wishes,

Greorge

George Joseph
Home Manager

October
Plans..

4th - Armchair Exercise

6th - Chocolate Tasting, 2pm

9th - Nick Playing Guitar

10th - Church Tots Play, 1.30pm
12th & 13th - Chiropodist

13th - Church Service, 10.30am

17th - Art Class, 2pm

26th - Pamper Time With Holly, 2pm

31st - Residents Halloween Party

At the beginning of September, we held our regular art class here at Hazelwood.
The talented Fazeelah, joined us with her creative flair and we had a fantastic
time making our favourite ice creams.

We then presented our creations together on a large canvas and our residents
loved discussing the different flavours and the unique designs that we came up
with. The canvas art piece that we created is now proudly hanging in our sensory
room, where our residents can admire it whenever they like.

We have also had a lot of different in-house activities going on recently. We
organised chair yoga, art therapy, flower pressing, group games, singalongs and
even a lovely group chat session. Our residents enjoyed all of these activities
immensely and we are happy to see them engage in various fun-filled
experiences.

Our residents have always had a great love
for music, so we decided to try something
different. Our activities team organised a
drumming workshop with Leonardo, which
turned out to be an incredibly fun experience.

The drumming was a bit loud initially, but
Leonardo was patient and taught our
residents about timing, synchronising and
different tones. Gradually, we started to get
the hang of things and even managed to
create a little rhnythm of our own.
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In September, we celebrated our wonderful Nurse, Hina, on 20 years of service
here at Hazelwood. We had a barbecue for our staff and residents to celebrate!

Hina's journey in nursing began in India, where she specialised in the Urology
Department of a hospital. She moved to England in 2001, seeking better
opportunities and continued her career in nursing. It was in 2003 that she joined
Hazelwood and since then, she has been an integral part of the team! We
congratulate Hina on her 20 years of dedicated service and we thank her for all
her hard work!

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Hazelwood Care Home Facebook Page.

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for
us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Business Reviews
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